Notice of Posting

Pursuant to 20 C.F.R.§ 655.734, City of Chicago is posting Notice that:

1) An H-1B worker is being sought to work at 121 N. LaSalle St., Room 604, Chicago, IL
60602 and a home address in Chicago, IL as a Performance Analyst.

2) This H-1B worker will be paid a salary of $73,800,
3) We are seeking H-1B employment for this worker from 07/07/2024 to 07/06/2027.

4) The Labor Condition Application (LCA) we are filing for this worker will be available for
public inspection at our office at 121 N. LaSalle St., Room 604, Chicago, IL 60602.

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the LCA and/or failure to comply with

the terms of the LCA may be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United
States Department of Labor.
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